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	PRESS RELEASE


Organizers of presentation events changed tactics
(Prague, March 17, 2015) In recent weeks, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority has spotted extraordinary increase concerning the number of dissatisfied consumers who turned to the Authority regarding purchases of goods at presentation sales events organized directly in companies’ offices. Such purchases are comparable with purchases in ordinary shops and hence it is not possible to withdraw from the contract during 14 days without any reason. Moreover, many consumers didn’t receive any bill of purchase which should be issued by sellers on consumer’s request. 
Consumers can enter these events only based on personal invitations. Organizers of such events most frequently invite people of senior age and those who participated in presentation sales events in the past. Sellers offer the same goods as at presentation sales events, but consumers should realize that there is no right to withdraw from the contract in these cases because they buy goods directly at the company’s seat (and not “away from business premises”). It is then very hard to get money back, especially in cases when buyers didn’t ask for bills of purchase.  
CTIA recommends:
· Not to attend these highly risky events;
· Consumers should realize that they cannot withdraw from the contract during the period of 14 days;   
· Consumers should always ask for bills of purchase 
If consumers receive an invitation to a presentation sales event held in a company’s seat, they can turn to the nearest CTIA inspectorate that would check whether the invitation includes all requirements of law. 
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